
Register for the Christie Student Health Portal 

 

Step 2: Welcome Page 

 Select “First-Time Users: Register now” 

 

 

 

Step 3: Registration  

 

 Enter your information 

 Create your own User ID and password 

 You will have successfully registered if you receive a 

confirmation screen.  

Oberlin College                                                                                            

2016-2017 Student Health Insurance Plan  

 

Why Register? 

By registering, members can do the following: 

 View/Download your ID Card 

 View your medical claims 

 Review plan benefit information 

 Live chat with a Christie Customer Care Representative 

 

Step 1: Find Your School 

 Visit oberlin.myahpcare.com  
 Under the Benefits Tab, click ”Get ID Card” 

 Click “Continue to the Student Portal” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

Step 2: Manage Members 

 Under manage members, click “View ID Card” 

 

Order a Plastic ID Card Access Electronic ID Card 
(View, Download or Print) 

 

Step 2: Manage Members 
 Under manage members, click “Order ID Cards” 

 

Step 3: Select the plan(s) for which you need an ID card 

(Select “Annual Student”). Press “Continue”. 

 

Step 4: Review the order summary. 

 

Step 5: Click “finish”. Your Order ID Card Transaction 

Confirmation will appear with your Transaction Reference 

Number.  

Note: If you need to use your ID card immediately, you may 

click “Print Temporary Cards” to print a temporary version of 

your ID card for use.  

 

 

 

I want to… 

 

Step 3: View your electronic ID card as a PDF. You may also 

print or download your card. 

 

Questions on how to access your ID card? 

Call one of our Christie Customer Care Representatives at 

(844) 603-6191 

 

Access Your ID Card in the Christie Student Health Portal 

 

 

 

Once you’ve registered by creating a user ID and password, click “back to home” and 

login to your account using the login credentials you just created. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Plastic ID Cards for all International students will be 

available at the Oberlin College Office of International 

Student Services in late August, 2016.  

 

Plastic ID Cards for all other Domestic students will be 

available for pick-up at Oberlin Student Health 

Services in mid-October, 2016.  

 


